

May 19, 2021

Dear CCHS Seniors and Parents of Seniors,

We are so pleased to inform you that with the governor's latest announcement regarding the easing of COVID-19 restrictions, both St. Matthew Catholic Church and Bojangles Coliseum have lifted capacity restrictions for next week's Baccalaureate Mass and Commencement. Seating for both events is now open for any family and guests to attend.

The Baccalaureate Mass is Tuesday, May 25 at 5:00 PM. Graduates will sit together as a class, and family members/guests may sit anywhere outside of the seating reserved for the graduates. Doors to the church will open at 4:00 PM. The Diocese of Charlotte has announced that religious services no longer require social distancing or face coverings.

Commencement is 5:00 PM on Friday, May 28 at Bojangles Coliseum. Doors will open at 3:30 PM. Graduates will go straight to their assigned seats, as there will be no entrance procession. Tickets are not necessary for family members or guests. Bojangles will operate at full capacity with no social distancing recommendations. Guests entering Bojangles are encouraged to wear a mask but are not required to do so. Parking is free.

Please be reminded that the following items will NOT be permitted at Bojangles: Air horns, backpacks, balloons, banners, duffel bags, fanny packs, flowers, gifts, noise makers, packages, strollers or outside food and beverages.

For the continued health and safety of our community, Charlotte Catholic asks all students, family members and guests to follow current CDC recommendations regarding mask-wearing.

I look forward to seeing you next week to celebrate the Class of 2021!

Sincerely,

W. Kurt Telford, Principal